
Greetings – Here are the Wisconsin Welsh events for the remainder of 2019. No need to reply to the 
email; just come and participate in Welsh culture! 
 
Christmas Gymanfa Ganu – November 10, 2019 
The Welsh Gymanfa Ganu Association of Wisconsin (WGGAW) cordially invites you to the 41st Annual 
Christmas Gymanfa Ganu held on Sunday, November 10, 2019, at 2:30PM.  This year, Crossroads United 
Methodist Church at 5901 Hogan Road, Waunakee, Wisconsin, will host the hymn sing. 
 
We have several new features planned for the Christmas Gymanfa Ganu.  New this year is 
accompaniment by a string quartet, the Yahara Quartet (www.yaharastringquartet.com) of Madison, 
Wisconsin.  
 
Special music is provided by the Crossroads United Methodist choir and the Cambrian Singers of 
Madison, Wisconsin.  Our director is Danny Proud, well known to the Welsh community both locally and 
nationally.  Finally, the Order of Service will follow  a  lessons and carols format with Bible readings 
announcing the coming of and birth of the Christ child. 
 
The Christmas Gymanfa Ganu is a great way to prepare our hearts and minds for the coming of 
Christmas.  Please join us for a time of singing and fellowship (te bach). 
 
Welsh Club of the Milwaukee Area – December 7, 2019 
We will gather at Three Pillars, 410 North Main Street, Dousman, Wisconsin for Christmas music and a 
performance by our scholarship winner, Stephen Simuncak. Lunch cost is $12.00. Register at 11:00AM. 
The program begins at 11:30AM and lunch is at 12:30PM. Call Carole Jensen at 262-524-8075 before 
Monday, December 2 to make your reservation for lunch. 
 
Welsh Club of the Milwaukee Area – 2020 
We are currently planning our gatherings for 2020 and have many enjoyable programs, meals and 
volunteer opportunities planned. Watch for our newsletter around the first of the year for details, and 
be sure to join us! 
 
Welsh Gymanfa Ganu Association of Wisconsin – 2020 
Our committee will be finalizing plans for the Welsh Weekend For All on Saturday and Sunday, May 2 & 
3, 2020. This year, we will be at the historic cathedral church of St. Paul the Apostle, 51 W. Division 
Street, Fond du Lac, Wisconsin. This wonderful congregation hosted us for a capacity crowd for the 2018 
Christmas Gymanfa Ganu. Come join the fun on Saturday, and the state Gymanfa Ganu on Sunday. 
 
We are still wrapping up plans for the 2020 Christmas Gymanfa Ganu. Watch for our newsletter after 
the first of the year. 
 
Prepared by Jan Batty 
 

http://www.yaharastringquartet.com/

